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	CVPS plans wind power expansion: Unveils link with Japanese power company 


The Associated Press

KILLINGTON -- Vermont's largest electric utility says it will continue investing in wind power, including a project planned for Glebe Mountain in Londonderry. 

Central Vermont Public Service also told stockholders Tuesday that it is committed to a major transmission infrastructure upgrade in the state. 

The company's unregulated subsidiary, Catamount Corp., has proposed a 27-turbine wind farm for Glebe Mountain. 

Given the nation's increasing appetite for energy and the need to reduce reliance on fossil fuels "Catamount's commitment to renewable energy investments is in Vermont's best interests -- and the nation's," said CVPS President Robert Young. 

He also announced a new wind power partnership between Catamount and Marubeni Corp. of Japan, which owns 500 megawatts of renewable power generation worldwide. The partnership will give Catamount more resources to expand its wind-energy holdings in the Northeast. 

The proposed Glebe Mountain project near the Magic Mountain Ski Area, which would generate as much as 50 megawatts of power, has been vehemently opposed by some residents concerned about the environmental and aesthetic impacts of the turbines. 

Young acknowledged aesthetics were an issue, but said the area in question is hardly pristine. 

"The beauty of Glebe Mountain is that it's already a ski area; it's got roads; it's got infrastructure in there," he said. "So from the standpoint of going in and despoiling nature and pristine landscape, well, it could change it, but it's still basically already been touched by human hands, if you will." 

As a 50 percent owner in the Vermont Electric Power Co., CVPS would invest heavily in transmission infrastructure projects, including the Northwest Vermont Reliability Project, the Lamoille County Project and the Northern Loop Project, Young said. 

The necessity and scope of the projects have been questioned by some. 
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